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No. 2023-096

October 6, 2023
Via electronic submission
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi The Honorable Scott K. Saiki
President and Members of the Senate Speaker and Members of the
Thirty-Second State Legislature House of Representatives
State Capitol, Room 409 Thirty-Second State Legislature
Honolulu, HI 96813 State Capitol, Room 431

Honolulu, HI 96813
Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Saiki, and Members of the Legislature:
Pursuant to Sections 37-47, 37-48, and 37-49, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, the Department of
Law Enforcement (LAW) is reporting that there were no expenditures utilizing Non-General

Funds for the Fiscal Year 2023. All expenditures for that period utilized General Funds.

In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawai‘i Revised Statutes, we are also transmitting a
copy of this to the Legislative Reference Bureau Library.

Should you have any questions regarding this reporting, please feel free to contact Russell
Fong of the LAW Administrative Services Office at 808-587-1347, or via e-mail at
Russell. MK.Fong@hawaii.gov.

Sincerely,

Jordan Lowe
Director

c: Josh Green, Governor
Sylvia Luke, Lieutenant Governor
Legislative Reference Bureau
Leslie H. Kondo, State Auditor
Luis P. Salaveria, Director of Finance, Department of Budget and Finance
Stacey A. Aldrich, State Librarian, Hawai‘i State Public Library
Serials Department, Hamilton Library, University of Hawai‘i at Manoa
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